THE BARBADOS TEACHERS’
CO-OPERATIVE CREDIT UNION LTD.
“The John W. Lovell Building”

Lower Collymore Rock, St. Michael Bb11115, Barbados, W.I.
Tel.: (246) 426-3657 Fax: (246) 437-3499

Email: info@barteachcredit.com
Website: www.barteachcu.com

NOTICE

POSTPONEMENT OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL
MEETING OF THE BARBADOS TEACHERS’
CO-OPERATIVE CREDIT UNION LIMITED

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of the
Barbados Teachers' Co-operative Credit Union Limited, earlier
scheduled for Saturday, June 24, 2023 at the Hilton Barbados
Resorts, is postponed until Saturday 22nd July 2023 at the same
venue.

The closing date for Nominations for Elections to the various
committees has been extended until Friday, 21st April 2023, no
later than 4:30 pm.

Your co-operation in the matter is appreciated.
GBlanchette

Glyne Blanchette
Secretary




